Join us for the
Helen Keller Silent &

Live Auction
“A Night in Tuscany”
Friday, April 24th, 2009.

Additional Information:

Tickets are on sale now and must be purchased
by March 18, 2009. Please purchase your tickets
early as we have a limited quantity and this
event will sell out fast. You may purchase
tickets online at www.HelenKellerPTA.org

& (via PayPal), in the office, or by calling our

\ auction chair, Deanna Crowe at 425.823.9766.
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